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PUBLIC INFORMATION MEETING

Dexter Main Street Bridge over Mill Creek
Bridge Replacement / Dam Removal
Village of Dexter, Scio Township, Michigan

The Washtenaw County Road Commission (WCRC) has scheduled a Public Information
Meeting to review the impending replacement of the Dexter Main Street Bridge over Mill Creek
and the removal of the Mill Creek Dam in the Village of Dexter, Scio Township. This meeting
will be held on Tuesday, March 25, 2008 from 6:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m. at the Mill Creek
Middle School, 7305 Dexter-Ann Arbor Road, Dexter, Michigan 48130.

The proposed improvements will include the removal and replacement of the Dexter Main Street
Bridge over Mill Creek, removal of the Mill Creek Dam and related sedimentation management
activities, and road approach work along Dexter Main Street, Dexter-Pinckney Road and Dexter-
Chelsea Road.

The meeting will include a brief presentation at 6:00 p.m. and will be followed by an open house
format, providing individual citizens with the opportunity to discuss the project with WCRC,
Village of Dexter and consultant staff.

If you have any questions or if you are unable to attend this meeting and would like further
information on this bridge replacement project, please contact Aaron Berkholz, P.E.,
Construction Supervisor for the Washtenaw County Road Commission at 734.327.6682 or
berkholza@wcroads.org.

The Washtenaw County Road Commission will provide necessary reasonable auxiliary aids and
services, such as signers for the hearing impaired and audiotapes or printed materials being
considered at the meeting, to individuals with disabilities at the Public Information
Meeting/Hearing upon 3-business days notice to the Washtenaw County Road Commission.
Individuals with disabilities requiring auxiliary aids or services should contact Val Cooper,
Public Information/Community Relations Officer at 734.327.6675, email cooperv(@wecroads.org,
WCRC, 555 N. Zeeb Road, Ann Arbor, MI 48103, fax 734.761.3239.




